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Hello,

I am writing in relation to the possibility of increased margin requirements for the Forex market. I
am a client of GFT, and I agree with their opinion that this would be a "crippling blow to the
industry." Traders have already assumed the risk of margin trading upon application of a brokerage
account. Also, the forex market would result in foreign competitors. I worry about fraudulent
behavior. The forex is such a liquid market, why make any changes?

Thank you for your cooperation regarding this matter.

Regards, Kerrie
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